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Puget Sound Energy, Inc.

P.O. Box 97034

Bellevue, WA  98009-9734

Filed via Web Portal and Overnight Courier
October 4, 2016 
Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 South Evergreen Park Drive S.W.

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re:
Puget Sound Energy

UE-151425
Dear Mr. King:

Enclosed for filing please find  1) Puget Sound Energy’s (“PSE”) September 30, 2016 Order from the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (“FERC”) granting PSE the authority to transact in the CAISO using Market Based Rates; and 2) PSE’s October 3, 2016 filing to FERC providing notice that PSE began participating in the CAISO EIM on October 1, 2016.   

If you have any questions about the information contained in this filing, please contact Nate Hill, Regulatory Affairs Initiatives Manager at (425) 457-5524 or nate.hill@pse.com.

Sincerely,

Ken Johnson
Director, State Regulatory Affairs
Enclosures
